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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/02/2021  16:56:062020/5515/P OBJ Mr & Mrs Fish We are very worried by the prospect of this application, in view of the possible detrimental effects to our health 

from radiation, due to the close proximity of the church to our house. It is reported that cell towers should be 

distanced from homes. We therefore request this application to be rejected.

12/02/2021  16:42:132020/5515/P OBJ Mr Fish We have just submitted a request to reject this application but unfortunately omitted to complete our personal 

details.
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